From: Shari Moore

To: Greg Weiner
Subject: FW: Council File No. ABZA 24-3 - 287 E. 6th St.
Date: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 12:04:03 PM

Please add this email to the file.

From: Brian Alton <Brian@McClay-Alton.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 11:57 AM

To: David Eide <David.Eide@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Shari Moore <shari.moore@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Council File No. ABZA 24-3 - 287 E. 6th St.

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

On behalf of GB Global Acquisitions, LLC, this is to request the withdrawal of the appeal of the
decision of the Boad of Zoning Appeals in the above referenced case. The appeal is scheduled to
heard at a public hearing before the Council at today’s meeting. We request the matter be stricken
from the agenda.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Brian

Brian D. Alton

MECLAY - ALTON, P.LLP.
951 Grand Ave

St. Paul, MN 55105
FAX 651-290-2502
651-290-0301

brian@mcclay-alton.com

This email is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete it from your system. Thank you. CLIENTS SHOULD
NOT FORWARD THIS E-MAIL TO OTHERS. DOING SO RISKS LOSS OF ATTORNEY-CLIENT PRIVILEGE FOR THESE

COMMUNICATIONS.
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